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MEETIN G NOTE S 

Meeting #5 
Tuesday, December 10, 2019 

Northwest High School 
 

1. WELCOME 
Assistant Superintendent Tim McClure welcomed the committee and reviewed the 
meeting agenda with the group. 
 

2. MEETING #4 RECAP 
Assistant Superintendent Tim McClure reviewed the bonding capacity, survey 
results and potential projects with the group.  
 

3. ADDITIONAL PROJECT CONSIDERATIONS 
Assistant Superintendent Tim McClure discussed a new development in Wise 
County that the Dallas Morning News reported on and showed a slide from 
Templeton Demographics that outlines the area where the development is planned. 
 
He also gave an overview of additional projects that have been discussed since the 
committee last met. These include a replacement campus for Pike Middle School, 
and a concept for a long-term master plan for the district’s central campus. Projects 
would include a new road, or main thoroughfare, through the campus from traffic 
light to traffic light; relocating the Support Services Building (DAEP, support 
services offices, maintenance facility, etc.); relocating the transportation facility, 
constructing a replacement campus for Pike and repurposing Hatfield Elementary 
School. This would allow space in the future for a district events center, a 
community area and appropriately positioned support facilities.   
 

4. PRIORITIZATION ACTIVITY 
Committee members spent the majority of the meeting in small groups working 
through a prioritization exercise where they ranked each potential project against a 
set of factors. 

 
5. CLOSING  

McClure reminded the committee that the next meeting would be at 6 p.m. on 
Thursday, January 9 at the Administration Building.   


